
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Richland-Bean Blossom Community School Corporation 

 
The Richland-Bean Blossom Education Association and Richland-Bean Blossom 
Community School Corporation will conduct a public hearing on September 18, 2023, at 
4:00 pm, in the Board Room at the Service Center, 600 S. Edgewood Drive, Ellettsville, 
Indiana 47429.  
 
Public testimony will be taken at this hearing pursuant to Indiana Code 20-29-6-1(a) 
regarding teacher compensation and collective bargaining. 
 
Date of Notice: September 11, 2023 


